
Money for school improvements

I have been making the case for more money to help our schools for some time.
I have been keen to see money made available for the Holt and Forest for
building improvement following visits to those schools.
This week the government has announced £136,880 for the Holt and £139,853 for
Forest, which is welcome.

http://www.government-world.com/money-for-school-improvements/

